
 
 
 
 
October 12, 2021 
 
 
Vision Services Task Force 
State Representative Julie Casimiro and 
State Senator Valarie Lawson 
Smith Street 
Providence, RI 02903 
 
Dear Rep. Casimiro and Sen. Lawson, 
 
On behalf of Amy Grattan and myself, thank you again for the opportunity to appear before the 
Vision Services Task Force. Enclosed please find follow up information requested by the 
membership.  
 
We look forward to working collaboratively with you to identify a long-term, sustainable 
solution for vision services provided by the RIVESP program at the Paul V. Sherlock Center.  
 
Do not hesitate to contact my office with any additional questions. 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
 
 
 
Edwin R. Pacheco 
Interim Executive Director 
External Affairs and Communications 
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